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Press release 

PORR will a new rail stop Kraków Przylasek  
Warsaw, September 7, 2023 – PKP Polskie Linie Kolejowe S.A. has signed a contract with PORR S.A. for the design 
and construction of the Kraków Przylasek rail stop, on railroad line No. 95. The task will be carried out under the 
"Government program for the construction or modernization of railroad stops for 2021-2025". The contract, 
worth nearly PLN 9 million gross, will be completed within 18 months. 

The subject of the contract is the design and execution of construction works in the Design and Build system, involving 
the construction of two new single-edge platforms for the Krakow Przylasek stop. Within the scope of the contract 
PORR S.A. will also construct access roads to the platforms and install elements of equipment (information boards, 
information showcases, etc.), point platform shelters and small architecture (benches, waste garbage cans, etc.). 

The full scope of work covered by the contract will be completed in Q4 2024. 
 
 
Facts and figures at a glance 

Project type: Construction of the new Kraków Przylasek rail stop 

Scope of works: Design & Build 

Client: PKP Polskie Linie Kolejowe S.A.  

Contractor: PORR S.A. 

Contract value: PLN 8.7 M gross 

Time for evaluation: IV Q 2024 
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Ceremonial signing of the contract for the construction of the new Kraków Przylasek rail stop, from left to right: Włodzimierz 
Zembal, PKP PLK, Andrzej Wach, PORR S.A. © PORR 

 
For enquiries, please contact: 

Marta Czerwińska 
Rzecznik prasowy 
PORR S.A. 
T +48 501 437 812 
marta.czerwinska@porr.pl  

 

 

 


